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14th March 2023







TMS/0086/GB
Dear Parents/Carers,
I hope that my letter finds you all well. 

As previously advised, on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March, there is a national level industrial action proposed by Members of the National Education Union (NEU). In response to this, we had to make the decision to close some classes – families affected have already been informed via a phone call, text and a letter.

For all other students, the school will remain open as usual. 
If your child is eligible for free school meals and will not be on site Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March, we will arrange for a food voucher to be sent to a parent/carer email address.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you may have any queries.

Thank you for your attention to these details and for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely,
Theodora Papaspyrou

Acting Headteacher
The Meadows School


Dudley Road East, Oldbury, West Midlands, B69 3BU





Telephone:	0121 569 7080   


Medical Office:	0121 544 6754





Electronic mail:  	� HYPERLINK "mailto:headteacher@themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk" �headteacher@themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk�


Website:  	� HYPERLINK "http://www.themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk" ��www.themeadows.sandwell.sch.uk�





Acting Headteacher: 	Mrs Theodora Papaspyrou
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Please see the school website for all GDPR and Privacy notice information.

